
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for July 2021 

 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday, July 21, 2021. The full text of all 
motions can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved thirty-eight new members, representing eight AAC regions. 
2. Effective July 1, 2022, trial results must be received within 8 (eight) calendar days of the last 

day of the trial. As a reminder, the AAC Registrar only accepts electronic submissions. 
3. Effective July 21, 2021, the Regional Rules and Guidelines have been clarified as follows 

(new text underlined): 
"A non-competitor is to be appointed to copy paper course maps for competitors, 
and to retain in a strictly confidential status until authorized to distribute paper 
copies of courses to all competitors simultaneously. 

4. The BOD removed any user fees associated with AAC on-line payment options, effective 
August 31, 2021. 


